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CHURCH STAFF

THIS WEEK @ DPC
SUNDAY,

FEBRUARY 19
ESL, 8:30am, Youth Room

Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary

MONDAY,
FEBRUARY 20

Church building & office closed
Happy Family Day long weekend!

Prayer LifeGroup, 7pm Room 117

TUESDAY,
FEBRUARY 21

VIP Seniors Roast Beef Meal, 12pm
Gymnasium

WEDNESDAY,
FEBRUARY 22

Men's Breakfast, 7am,Cafe
Ladies Bible Study, 9:15am, Fireside Room

Youth Ministry, 7-9pm, Youth Room
Ladies Bible Study, 7pm, Fireside Room

THURSDAY,
FEBRUARY 23

Bible Quizzing, 6:30pm, Chapel Foyer
Young Adults, 7pm, Youth Room

FRIDAY,
FEBRUARY 24

Mom's Group, 9:30am, Gymnasium
Arabic Church Service, 7pm, Sanctuary

SATURDAY, 
FEBRUARY 25

Saturday Morning Prayer, 8:30am
Fireside Room

SUNDAY,
FEBRUARY 26

ESL, 8:30am, Youth Room
Worship Service, 10:15am, Sanctuary
Church Potluck following the service 

Gymnasium
Jessamyn Duncan Bridal Shower, 3pm 

Fireside Room

DEER PARK CHURCH IS A PLACE WHERE CHRIST IS KNOWN | PROCLAIMED | EXALTED



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a 

connection card and dropping it in the offering bag or at the welcome desk.
WELCOME TO DPC

FAMILY NEWS
Matt and Courtney Hankins welcomed their beautiful 
daughter, Phoebe Esther, to the family on February 2. 
She weighed 7lbs 9oz, and was 19.7 inches long. Older 

sisters Vivian and Louisa are very excited about her 
arrival! Congratulations!

EARTHQUAKE RELIEF
Please pray for our International Workers as they work 

to support people following the earthquake in the 
middle east. If you would like to help in what they are 

doing, mark "Earthquake" on your offering.

You can also give to the Global Emergency Response 
Fund through The Alliance Canada: cmacan.org

CHARITABLE RECEIPTS
Charitable receipts for the 2022 tax year have 

been sent out in the mail! Thank you for your faithful 
and generous giving to the work and ministry of 

Deer Park Church.
YOUTH MINISTRY: REBELS GAME

March 8, meet at The Westerner @ 6:45pm, $15/ticket
Must sign-up and pay by February 28

Calling grades 6-12! Join our youth ministry on 
March 8 for a fun night at The Westerner. 

Questions and to sign-up: youth@deerparkchurch.ca


